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commentletters

From: Mike Pasner <mrpasner@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 12:21 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Increased costs

Hi, I am Mike Pasner owner and operator of Indian Springs Organic Farm for 30 years. I have payed your fees 
under protest for many years. The burden of enforcing water quality need s to be on the Water quality Control 
BOD and the other pollution control, government organizations, not innocent Farmers. Any increase in fees is 
adding insult to injury. Put the burden of enforcement where it belongs, not on the hundreds of farmers obeying 
the law. Thank you M.P. ISOF 
 
--  
Michael Pasner 
Indian Springs Organic Farm 
530 432 3755 Home/Office 
ISOF FACEBOOK:  https://www.facebook.com/Indian-Springs-Organic-Farm-
923720454363851/?fref=ts 
ISOF WEBSITE:  http://roostersunrise.wix.com/isof 

(5/4/16) Public Workshop
Eastern San Joaquin General Order

Deadline: 5/18/16 by 5:00 pm

5-4-16


